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Update on the Microsoft Internet Explorer Vulnerability

Broker communications As you heard last week, Microsoft released a security advisory on April 26th about a vulnerability in versions &

. to 11 of Internet Explorer.
The Bridge
. 0On May 1st, Microsoft released the Internet Explorer update to fix this vulnerability.
edia

Connect with Silvy What this means for our Northbridge systems

Wayne's World The IT department is developing a plan to install this fix and implement any related changes. All employees will
be contacted in advance so they know what will happen and what they may need to do. We will also advise

Innovation Station our Brokers in advance if the implementation impacts the company systems they use, such as LINCQ or EZ

Services.
Western Express

In the meantime, we'll continue to use Internet Explorer because it works with our business applications, but
Ontario Mini-Bridge we ask you to be especially careful not to click on any links in advertisements, webpages or emails from
untrusted sites or senders.

Fairfax newsletter

Your home computer

Please remember that this vulnerability affects any computer using Internet Explorer (versions 6 to 11) as its
web browser. For more information on the security update for Internet Explorer and the links to download the
updates from Microsoft's TechCentre, please visit https://technet.microsoft.com/library/security/ms14-021.

As is the case at Northbridge, until this fix is installed, you need to be especially careful not to click on any
links in advertisements, webpages or emails from untrusted sites or senders at home too!
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